
QUIK-STATS UPDATE: July 2 – 4:00 p.m. 
 
Many of our coaches are aware that QuikStats went down for a period of time 
starting the evening of June 27 through early Monday, June 29.  The site 
unexpectedly crashed and coaches entering stats at that time very likely “lost” 
what was entered. 
 
To allow for better and faster service, the move to house QuikStats on a more 
dedicated server was completed Tuesday and early Wednesday. Unfortunately, 
games entered during that time frame were also lost.  
 
The IHSAA apologizes for the “double work” this has caused for about a dozen 
coaches and statisticians, and an untold number who could not access the site 
on Sunday and Monday. At this time we do not know if the data can be 
recaptured. Our best guess is that it can not.  We urge coaches to look at their 
stats on the QuikStats link as soon as possible to be sure it is up to date.   
 
In an effort to help schools through this time and still enjoy the Fourth of July 
with their families and teams, the Athletic Association will allow schools to 
exercise the following deadlines to have all games played up to date. The dates 
replace the July 6 check point for the third check and for those receiving first or 
second letters of non-compliance last week. 
 

Class 1A – July 14 
Class 2A – July 11 
Class 3A – July 17 
Class 4A – July 17 

 
We thank you for your understanding and cooperation. 
 
Bud Legg 
Information Director   
 
 


